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Promoting Excellence In A Caring Educational Environment 

1A Pau Street 
PO Box 296 
Lithgow NSW 2790 
 
P: (02) 6352 1422 
F: (02) 6353 1081 

E: lithgow-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please be advised that the Department of Education has changed the Staff 

Development Days to include Thursday 28th January 2021. 

 

The new start date for Year 7 students next year is Friday 29th January 2021. 

 

On this day students will need to be at school by 9am and meet in the school hall. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school on 6352 1422. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Karin Mawhood 

PRINCIPAL Rlg 

23rd October 2020 

 


